
DATES TO REMEMBER 

January 

         4th:     Classes Resume 

         9th:     Chick-fil-a Day  

         11th:   Women’s Bible Study 

         18th:   Pajama Party Day 
         23rd: Priority Enrollment starts                                                         
  30th&1st:   PreK Conferences 
 

PAJAMA PARTY DAY 

Thursday, January 18th will be our  

annual “Pajama Party” day.  This is an  

extra special day because your child can 

wear his or her pajamas to 

school.  We will have a fun 

day learning about some of 

the differences between 

night and day. Some clas-

ses are taking on a camping 

theme.  Others are talking 

about night animals or the 

night sky.   

 

If your child is not comfortable wearing       

pajamas to school, he/she may want to 

wear something that goes along with  

camping, wear their slippers or just have 

fun in regular play clothes. 

Please remember to wear or bring outdoor 

shoes! 

Watch your class calendars to see what fun 

things your class is bringing ( flashlights, 

pillows, etc...). 

 

Fun ideas from our friends 

at  

  BUILDING ALL 

CHILDREN 

 

Winter Marshmallow Spelling...use mini 

marshmallows to create letters and 

words. You can glue them down or just 

practice shaping letters loosely on 

colored construction paper. Have fun 

building fine motor skills and enjoy a 

sweet treat too!   

 

 



IT IS COLD AND FLU SEASON 

For the health and safety of both children and teachers, please keep your child 

home if he or she has been ill in any way during the previous 24 hours before a 

school day.  (refer to  handbook, page 11).   

 

 

Please remember to label all outerwear.  

Writing your child’s name 

on the tag of coats, jackets, 

and sweaters makes it 

much easier to find the 

owner when items get left 

in the gym or on the  

playground. 

FALL  

ENROLLMENT PLANS 

It’s that time of year again! 

 
 

Priority Enrollment for the fall will start 

at the end of January.  Enrollment forms 

will be sent home on January 23rd.  At that 

time you may pre-enroll your child who is 

currently in the program.  You may also 

enroll siblings at the same time.  The  

deadline for Priority Enrollment is January 

31st. 
 

Open Enrollment begins on February 6th.  

If you have friends interested in enrolling 

in our program for the Fall, please have 

them call us at 918-481-0430 to be placed 

on the waiting list. 

EMERGENCY CLOSINGS 

Just a reminder:  If  Union OR Jenks   

Public Schools are closed for inclement 

weather, or unexpected emergencies, we 

will be closed as well.   

FBC WOMEN’S 

MINISTRY 

BIBLE STUDY 

  Classes begin Thursday,  

January 11th   

9:30am - 11:30am 

$35 tuition includes materials and childcare 

Scholarships available 

Essentials of Discipline 

   James Dobson 

What’s ok, What’s not, What works 

Gain practical understanding and 

encouragement so you can feel confident in 

your ability to handle discipline in a positive 

way. 

Parables of Jesus 

This study will help you explore many of the 

parables of Jesus told in the Gospels.  As you 

examine these stories you will discover how 

Jesus used this teaching style as an invitation 

to those who have rejected God.  The 

parables become confirmation of our belief. 

Childcare available with registration.   

Sign up today at fbctulsa.org or email Janis  

at Janis.david@fbctulsa.org. 

 


